
 
 

 
 

18th March 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Little Ilford School Covid-19 Home Testing Kits 

We are writing to inform you about the Covid-19 home testing kits we will be distributing to all students 
soon. Home testing is voluntary and conducting home tests is not a condition of attending school.  We hope 
that most families will take advantage of this opportunity to keep students, staff and our community safe.  

If your child is absent on the day of distribution, they should go to the Deputy Pastoral Leader to collect their 
testing kit. 

Who is being tested and why? 

Testing is important because you could be carrying the virus and spread it to others. Testing all staff and 
students of secondary age and above without symptoms will support the education sector and our school to 
continue to operate as efficiently and safely as possible. 

It is a simple and quick test using the Lateral Flow Device (LFD) to enable the rapid testing without the need for 
a laboratory. Education settings will be provided with these test kits to distribute to our staff and students so you 
can conduct these tests at home. 

Testing will help to break the chains of transmission, so thank you in advance for playing your part. 

Your Home Testing responsibilities  

1. Your child will bring home test kits and guidance. Students will be supplied with 2 test kits, each containing 3 
individual tests, which will last for 3 weeks. 

2. Your child will be required to carry out twice weekly testing (3-4 days apart) preferably before coming into 
school in the morning or the night before. Please read the guidance carefully before conducting the test. 

3. Report every test result to the school using the online form which will be sent to you via the School App.  If 
you do not have the school app, please download it at this link: My Ed School App 

4. If you are POSITIVE, you also need to contact the school with your child's name, tutor group and details of 
test and symptoms. We will contact you to advise of next steps which includes Steps 5 & 6 below and our 
school track and trace process.  

5. Report every test result using this NHS Test and Trace link  as soon as the test is complete, as set out in 
the home test kit instructions. 

6. IF NEGATIVE, your child can return to school. 

https://www.myedschoolapp.com/
http://email.groupcallalert.com/ls/click?upn=QrOBJcca7DQpcdTvZvGK8W6KoOD8ve-2FXzJOQ3PLxQHCKKITsnSCZ2Cj4B5JYDVpVzfcY_dB1Ss8-2FYLtsrODT5Z8UR7AifiHPxGKw6xvqGonIVMDk3dvdJREkE82LH9-2BwZDRkbNawDbOtCqdl6sWmozpNswj-2FMP-2BgDBvD6uLp9XSEtc5ve1qUAL8m8it3H50WFMQ0PzAnofzMly7IwpxFLalMC1jeK4xxp5lM7mwAGDKNpIlJzsDzzB9-2FSwi92mVPffpfE0LCA-2BV-2FGcr94LA-2FHn1ePiMDz-2FmR-2FfhjJUH5VEiwHjIQDSHqmXXIJVxxahb-2FE4Gdb-2F8QtD-2FCh-2F1XnN33l90tJsfuVIutVL1MXkTwjsmRYvQoVab072U811VwdBca2oT-2F2mgmLJBsDc-2BoZrSPSb9nwxqTUU6FsmhR1kWQ-2FYW0xaehEhHI3keExoWPg2j2sV9vWDL9ub761yPynPIqgFg747yO4M8AYDsHZcUuXNY18Jno-3D


 
 

 
 

7. IF POSITIVE, book a confirmatory PCR test ASAP using this link Book an NHS PCR Test  If the PCR test 
result is positive, your child and household will need to self-isolate for ten days. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via the school email address.   

Thank you for your ongoing support.   

Yours faithfully 

 

Nazmul Islam 
School Business Manager 

http://email.groupcallalert.com/ls/click?upn=QrOBJcca7DQpcdTvZvGK8VLyuXPNa06SJUM1R-2B0J3MpBsMlAUDTOk0E6si-2FLnEa0tJBd_dB1Ss8-2FYLtsrODT5Z8UR7AifiHPxGKw6xvqGonIVMDk3dvdJREkE82LH9-2BwZDRkbNawDbOtCqdl6sWmozpNswj-2FMP-2BgDBvD6uLp9XSEtc5ve1qUAL8m8it3H50WFMQ0PzAnofzMly7IwpxFLalMC1jeK4xxp5lM7mwAGDKNpIlJzsDzzB9-2FSwi92mVPffpfE0LCA-2BV-2FGcr94LA-2FHn1ePiMDz-2FmR-2FfhjJUH5VEiwHjIQDSHqmXXIJVxxahb-2FE4Gdb-2F8QtD-2FCh-2F1XnN33l90tJsb7-2BeoeH00bliBE5hxpnKt1htCrOQZIAEYnCLG3UUAal8guJ7E5Zx1QmUgOHrfuXyXQVt8HJRtD3TZSuD03esaESfp7Q8IPhSdHl9Tdu6h58AVlneJPal6CGzlOU4zggAdqDrShIXWG8SO8VkoOBW6g-3D

